
 

May 23, 2019 – Institutes and graduates working for the Lord. 

Dear Praying Friends,  

We thank you for keeping the Institute ministries in prayer and support.   

 

Our first Bible Institute has had 35 graduation exercises,100 students graduate, and            has 

produced pastors, missionaries, Sunday school teachers for Mexico and the world since                      1980.  

The institute has reproduced itself into 17 other institutes!  Thank you for being a part                      of this 

world-wide effort of training men for the ministry!  
 

One of our graduates will be with us today, and we will be the second to the last church                                     

he reports to before flying to Corea the 30th of this month! He is Chuy Palomo (see               

upper right picture) He and his wife will be the first Mexican missionaries sent to                           

South Corea!  By the time you receive this letter we will be in Mexico for his                                 

ordination on Sunday the 26 of May!   
 

Darla Garza, our daughter, is married to another one of our graduates, Javier Garza                            

who started the Iglesia Bautista Nuevos Horizontes in Fort Worth, Texas.  He also                               

started an institute in that church. We had the privilege of having Darla as our featured                      

speaker at the annual Women’s Day Luncheon for our work in McAllen, Tx.                                 

To the right Michelle is introducing her to the women of our church.                                                      

There were 36 women in attendance and the men served the tables!                                        

Then on Mother’s Day she and two of our grandchildren sang a special!                                             

We had 96 in attendance that day with 22 mothers!  
 

Our 15th Institute is the McAllen Institute, in which we now have 8                                

students!  One was missing because of sickness the day that we took the                              

picture (bottom right).  We are currently studying the book of Hebrews.                             of 

They help in Sunday school, leading the singing, ushering                                                       

and visitation. 
 

You make it possible for us to train workers on both  

sides of the border!  

 

In Him who saved us, 

 
Daniel L. Jones, Sr.  

    Proverbs 3:5-6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bethesda Baptist Institutes (First one founded in 1980)  

Founders: C. L. Jones and Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 

Director: Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 
II Tim. 2:2: "And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou 

to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also. " 

 

       Received for the Institute in February through April, 2019          $______________ 

                     For the C.L. Jones Memorial Fund (same period)           $______________                         

Thank you! ¡Muchas Gracias! 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas — 76108 

Address: 10312 N. 26th Street, McAllen, Texas - 78504 
Phones: Cell: DLJ (956)212-5016; MJ (956)821-4958 - E-mail: dljsratrgv@outlook.com 
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